NEWSLETTER

FRIDAY 26TH JANUARY 2024
Blue plaque, EYFS outdoor area and Library unveiling

This morning we welcomed a number of special guests to our school to unveil a
Blue Plaque and to ‘open’ our updated EYFS outdoor area and updated Library.
The Mayoress of Halton and her Consort unveiled a Blue Plaque in honour of,
Susan Thompson, an ex pupil’s achievements as a world class Pool player. Susan
was also in attendance alongside her proud family. A big thank you to local
historian Stuart Allen for researching and creating the blue plaque.

We also welcomed Laura and Alison from Right to Succeed, who kindly funded our
Library refurbishment. Thank you Laura and Alison for sharing a special morning
with us.

As you can see, the children really enjoyed showing the visitors around the
school and getting to read and play in the newly refurbished areas. We are

Please see next page for the rest of our newsletter



"NEWS LETTER

FRIDAY 26TH JANUARY 2024

Movie night

Our school movie night will take place

on Friday 2nd February straight after

school. We will confirm the finish time
next week.

The movie night is open to Reception
to Year 6. The cost will be £3 per
child or £5 per family (2 or more

siblings). All money raised will go to
funding school trips and visitors for
this year.

Payment products have been added

to School Spider - please pay via the

App
World Book Day

This year World Book Day will take place on Thursday 7th
March. Instead of dressing up as a character we would like
the children to dress up as a word - ‘wear a word’.

For example, you could pin the word 'precious' to you and
wear lots of jewellery, You could wear the word ‘flamboyant’
and come wearing a pink tutu, etc.

Children can still wear character costumes but with a word
attached so a dressing up costume of Willy Wonka could wear _ .
the word 'preposterous'. They could come in their own clothes bring a backpack to carry their

Our whole school trip to
Chester Zoo is taking place on
Monday. Each child will need to

and wear the word 'casual' if they like. packed lunch and water bottle.
We are looking forward to seeing the children’s (and your)\ All children must wear their
creativity.

o school uniform.
_ ¢ The coach will leave at 9.30am
Superstar Learners ) Stars 0{ the week and we will be back in time for
of the week 3.15pm home time.

Congratulations to this week’s Superstar
Learners of the week who are:

Congratulations to this week’s
Stars of the week who are:

Owls - Louie Polite reminder - the payment
Owls - Ezra Kestrels - Jamie system is still open on School
Kestrels - Emily P - mill Spider for payments not yet
Ravens - Maisy ORISR = LU

Falcons - Layla Falcons - Alfie made.



